


 
 
 

MEETING OF APRIL 21, 2020 
 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Brad Hardin, Fire Chief 
 
DATE: April 13, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Staff recommends Council Approval and the Mayor's signature on a 
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the University of Arkansas to provide housing to 
Fayetteville Fire Department personnel who need to quarantine. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends Council Approval and the Mayor's signature on a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) with the University of Arkansas to provide housing to Fayetteville Fire 
Department personnel who need to quarantine. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
The Fayetteville Fire Department has been researching and trying to identify possible housing 
alternatives for Fire Department employees who may need to quarantine due to Covid-19 
exposures or sickness.  The University of Arkansas is willing to provide housing to assist with 
this concern.  
 
DISCUSSION: 
This Item is a walk-on to the City Council Agenda because The Fayetteville Fire Department just 
received the latest version of the Memorandum of Understanding on April 10, 2020.  If this 
Memorandum of Understanding is approved, it will provide adequate housing arrangements for 
Fire Department employees.  This will enable Fire employees to quarantine as deemed 
necessary due to COVID medical matters. 
 
BUDGET/STAFF IMPACT: 
The Budget Impact will vary based upon the needed usage of housing for quarantining Fire 
Employees.  The funds will be related to Emergency COVID Response. 
 
Attachments: 
Memorandum Of Understanding Documentation 
 
 












































